
September 2013 Bartlesville Amateur Radio Club meeting notes 

 

1910 Meeting called to order, introductions were made.  AL N5XPX brought Refreshments 

Minutes read, voted, approved as read 

Treasures report read, voted, approved as read 

Old Business 

Bob W5RAB informed he finished installing 444.275 near the Craig and Nowata County line to cover an 

area where the regular Tulsa Link System did not cover. 

Thanked everyone for helping out K5OKB on his tower removal. 

N5NZU – Reported on the Washington County Fair.   Had a good showing for visitors.  Tried to make 

some contacts, but 20m was not good. 

New Business 

- Glen mentioned Dues are owed by some members 

- Don KE9XB mentioned 4 individuals approached Jeremy KC5MWK about learning Ham radio.  

Bob W5RAB mentioned some history and how we may want to approach teaching the content.  

It was mentioned Tulsa has VEC testing every month.  Mike KF5DAS , mentioned about a 

powerpoint course that may be obtained/procured, he would find more information and let us 

know next month.   We discussed possible locations. 

 For the course materials, W5YI was mentioned as a possible course material and books from the 

ARRL are $30.  To get some interest, it was mentioned we could advertise in the newspaper or the 

circular. 

This was going to be tabled for next month. 

- Duane N5NZU mentioned if someone could do a program on amateur radio satellite (AMSAT) 

- Mike AC5P mentioned The Family Arts Event Center asked us to attend on Oct 12th.  It was 

mentioned that we must have an craft or an activity.  Mike AC5P, Bob W5RAB, Don KE9XB 

expressed interest in helping out. 

2000 Mike KF5DAS was going to bring refreshments and the meeting was adjourned. 

 

  

 

 


